
 

 
 

 

 

Church Office Hours:  9am - 12noon, Mon - Fri (excluding public holidays). 
 

 

‘Prayer Chain’ – Urgent matters for confidential prayer support, can be 

referred to the Prayer Chain Group.  Contact Joy McHardy or Val Judd. 
 

Tuesday 'Prayer For the Nation’- Still meeting from 11am–12noon in 

Church Prayer Room.  For more info contact Janet Burgess. 

Tuesday Afternoon Bible Study – Still meeting at 1.30pm in the Church 

House.  For more info contact Maureen Wilson. 

Wednesday ‘Mens Breakfast’- Have continued meeting in the Church 

House at 6.45 – 8.00 am.  For more info contact Paul Cosson. 

Thursday ‘Womens Breakfast’- Still meeting at 7am in the Church 

House.  For more info contact Amanda Lewis. 

Women's ‘Growth Group’ – Meets fortnightly on a Thursday, 1pm–2.30pm, 

in the Church House.  For more info contact Nicola Hawkins. 

Friday ‘Revival Prayer’– Starts 6.30pm and will be held at Joy McHardy’s 

place.   For more info contact Elaine Oates.            
 

Giving/Tithing - If you wish to tithe or make a donation to Mangapapa Church, our 

account number is:  Mangapapa Church, 03-0638-0381084-00.  Please make sure you say 
‘tithe’ or ‘donation’ in the reference.  If you would prefer to give using our ‘Envelope’ system, 
then see Jenny Phin who will set you up with envelopes allocated to you. 

MUP Website – If you want to hear the Sunday message 

again, go to our website and listen to the Podcast.  Our 
newsletters are posted on the website too, and you can also 
find out what services are being held and who the speaker will 
be.  Upcoming events are posted on the home page, which is 
updated each Monday.  So… check it out!   www.mup.org.nz   

 

  

Sunday 4th October 2020 

10am:  “Introduction to Paul’s letter to Phillipians” 

(Acts 15: 36 – 17.15 & 2 Corinth. 8: 1 – 5)   

Leading:  Sal Clement             Preaching:  Jim Mestyanek                                                

Duty Elder:  Rodney Judd 
______________________________________ 

 

      Church Leader:  Paula Levy    Office 06 867-9604    Cell 021 140-4667 
    E-mail paula@mup.org.nz 

 

  Church Office     06 867-9604  9am – 12noon 
  E-mail office@mup.org.nz  Website:  www.mup.org.nz 

  Mangapapa Church, P.O. Box 2146 Gisborne 4040 

     Elders Team 

   Andrew Russell: 027 815-1635   Rodney Judd 06 863-2400    Llew Paul:  022 052 8297 
_____________________________________________ 

 

Explorers & Kidzspace are staying in the service this morning. 

Matrix 789’s to stay in during service. 

Coming up … 

  

5th Oct PrayAsOneNZ - 12 days of prayer 

  

 Today Next Sunday 11th October 

Greeters           9am J Phin, L McAra M Wilson, A Clement 

Explorers Crèche School Holidays School Holidays 

Matrix School Holidays School Holidays 

Ministry Team E Oates A Clement 

Cups of Tea E & B Bowis, D McLean N Aston, M Potter, M Smith 

Flowers A Lewis G Sharp 

AV & Sound R Nelson, P Walker D Russell, P Cosson 

Counters A Radcliffe Duty Elder 

http://www.mup.org.nz/
mailto:paula@mup.org.nz
mailto:office@mup.org.nz
http://www.mup.org.nz/


 
 
Thank-you Jim for sharing the message God has shown you, for us at this time.  
Jim writes… 
 
THEME  OF:-  FRIENDSHIP, JOY, SUFFERING, CONVICTION, GENEROSITY 
 

Today we will be providing an overview of Paul’s 
Letter to the Philippians.  This overview will cover 
both the letter itself as well as other important 
details about this church found in Acts 15:36 – 
17:15 and 2 Co 8:1 – 5.   I would encourage you to 
read these passages alongside the letter.   We 
intend to cover one chapter of the letter in detail 
over the coming few weeks.  If you like reading, 
then you might find it fun to read the entire letter in 
one sitting… It might take you 20-30 minutes.   
Maybe you could consider doing this once per week 
over the coming weeks… to allow the depth and 

richness of the letter truly come out.   Look for the repeated themes which we will 
identify today. 
 
Friendship, joy, suffering, conviction and generosity. 
If you are part of a small group, then you may wish to identify a good reader in the 
group and try listening to the letter read aloud in one sitting…just like the original 
Philippians would have received it!   Hope you enjoy it!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHRISTIAN MISSIONS CHARITABLE TRUST, in INDIA 
This Mission was founded by Miss Colleen 
Redit of NZ, and she has spent her life 
helping the poor and needy.   You are invited to 
the:- Baptist Church Lounge 
Friday 9

th
 October @ 7.30 pm.   To meet and 

hear NZ representatives about this. 
A display of handcraft by the Indian ladies will 
be on sale.   Ideal for Christmas presents! 
Supper will be provided. 
Contacts:   Alison Campbell Ph: 867 3245 

                                                                          Margaret Lindsey Ph: 868 4735 

 ANZ bank advise that they will soon NOT be accepting 
cheques.  Please find an alternative  method of making your gifts e.g. automatic 
payments.                          
  

Inter Church Volley Ball Competition – Tuesday 

nights.  Good exercise, great fun, and a great chance to meet 
people.  See or ring Phil Viljoen if you are keen to join. 
 
 
 

 
Leading up to the Election, 
starting Monday 5 October 
12 Days of Prayer on Zoom. 
Time is still to be confirmed, but 
will be either 8-9pm or 9-10pm 
every day until the day before the 
election.   

Friday 16 October will possibly be a day of prayer.  Details will be released closer 
to the time.  To take part in these significant national prayer events, simply join the 
prayer room by going to  www.prayasone.nz and clicking the 'Pray As One NZ 
prayer meetings' button at the top of the page from 7:50pm. 
 
 

 

Security Codes – Further to our Key & Code audit, we have decided to cancel 

and reissue all security codes.  This will happen at the beginning of October, so if 
you currently have, and need a code for the church or house, please see Dione to 
get a new one before October. 
 

 
 
 
Spare Vacuum Cleaner Needed:-   If anyone has a spare vacuum cleaner, could 
they please let Marilyn  Patrick  know.  
 
 

 
We would love to see some new people!  If you know of people 
struggling with unmanageable debt please give them a brochure or take 
some brochures to your workplace.  Brochures can be found on the table 
in the church foyer. 

https://prayasone.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=da8930c0be13543598d9f8f29&id=37f74994f9&e=61842c5b77

